
 

 
Due to printing time constraints we have to go to 
print with our program a few days early. As a result 
entries received before close of business today will 
be included in the seeded entry list in  program. 
Anyone who enters after that and  before Saturday 
10th will be reseeded into the starters list for 
Sunday the18th. 
With over 95 entries received it promises to be an 
entertaining event. We hope to see you all there. 


